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भारत सरकार 

Government of India 

विद्युत मंत्रालय 

Ministry of Power 

केन्द्रीय  वि द्युत  प्रा विकरण 

Central Electricity Authority 

वि द्युत  प्रणाली  संचार  विकास प्रभाग  

Power  System Communicat ion Development  

 

******* 
Subject: -  PTCC Clearance for Shifting/Diversion work of 220kV D/C Jamalpur-

Sangrur Transmission Line to facilitate development of Delhi-Katra Road 
Highway Corridor under Bharatmala Pariyojana-regd.  

 

BBMB vide email dated 30.01.2024 has requested to review requirement of PTCC 

NOC/clearance in respect of diversion/ modification of existing 220kV D/C Jamalpur-

Sangrur Transmission Line to facilitate development of Delhi-Ludhiana-Amritsar-Katra Road 

Highway Corridor under Bharatmala Pariyojana by NHAI. 

BBMB has informed via letter that existing 02 Nos Towers (129 and 130) have been replaced 

by 03 new Towers (129, 129A and 130). Further, there is no change in length of line and only 

height of towers is increased. 

On further clarification demanded by PSCD Division, BBMB informed via email that there 

is no lateral deviation and the modified line is straight line over the existing route. Since the 

existing line was commissioned on 30.01.1968, so previous PTCC clearance was not 

available. 

In line with the information as provided by BBMB, received reference has been 

examined and it is found that fresh PTCC approval is not required due to proposed 

modification/diversion of the existing 220 kV D/C Jamalpur-Sangrur Transmission Line. 

 

 

 

 

Chief Engineer 

 

 

 

To, 

Representative BBMB,  

Jamalpur  Ludhiana 

 

 

File No.CEA-PS-17-11(11)/13/2024-PCD Division
I/33465/2024

11

http://www.cea.nic.in/
http://www.cea.nic.in/

